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Holiday Winners: 
*Grand Prize- Dan Spada 
 1st Prize-Rick Self 
2nd Prize-Jim Hoppel 
3rd Prize-Tony Dibella 
4th Prize-Jean Mitchell 
Congratulations and Enjoy your gift certificates!  
 
Welcome New Member;    
Bob Thomas 
 
Red Eye Open – Sunday, January 1, 2017 

 
Results will be posted in February  
Newsletter and the Pro Shop 
If weather permitted play.  

       
Member Statements 
We encourage every member to review their 
Membership Statements each and every month that it is 
mailed to you.  If at any time you do not understand 
your member statement or there is a charge on your 
statement that you don’t recall, please call the club to 
clarify.   
 
Skirmish on the Hill 
Will start back up in March 2017.  Winter League is in 
effect.  Check with the Pro Shop for updates. 
 

Cherry Tree Tournament 
George Washington's Cherry Tree Tournament  

Monday, February 13th 
9 am Shotgun 
$20 Entry Fee 

Handicap and Stableford Scoring System, 
 Golf, Cart, Prizes 

 

 
Membership Winter Special 
Attention Members, do you have a friend or neighbor 
that has been thinking about joining but waiting for that 
right time?  Now is that time.  For the month of January 
2017,  there is a reduced initiation fee as well as  
No Dues Till March 1st 
Single membership initiation fee is only $750 and 
Family is only $1000.  Call Jamie or Cindi for Details.  
 
Member Events 
There will be a yearly overview of all the Member 
Events posted in the foyer on the board.  All signup 
sheets for all events will be at the podium near the pro 
shop.  In January -April we have: 
*January, 1 – Red Eye Open 
*February, 13 – George Washington’s Cherry Tree 
*March 4, Three Clubs & a Putter  
*April 7-9, The Masters 
 
All of these events will be Weather Permitting and if 
you are signed up and it is questionable, call the Pro 
Shop for updates.  

 
Dress Code, Relaxed Denim in Effect 
With the Winter Rates in effect, Lee’s Hill Golf Club 
will be “relaxing” the Denim policy.  While on the golf 
course, "soft spikes" or non metal spikes must be worn 
at all times.  All shirts must have a collar. Your 
cooperation and support is appreciated.  
  
 

Pro Shop 
Looking for that year end Sale?  
Chuck says everything in the pro 
shop is on sale.  Stop by today and 
get that special thing you wanted 
but you were waiting for the sale. 
 

 
 
 

 



 
Toys for Tots….Thank you!!!  
Thank you once again to the members of Lee’s Hill 
Golf Club!  The Toys for Tots boxes were over 
flowing.  Many children will open some truly 
wonderful presents thanks to all of you! 
   

 
 
Mark your calendars, Toys For Tots Golf 
Tournament 
This is tentatively scheduled for Saturday, December 9, 
2017.    The flyer will be posted in the foyer in 
November.  The on line calendar will have a link on it 
for you to download to share or post.  Copies will also 
be available in the foyer.   
 
Holiday Gratuity 
Thank you to all the members of Lee’s Hill Golf 
Club for their overwhelming participation in the 
Holiday Gratuity for the employees of Lee’s Hill Golf 
Club.  Remember, if any members elected not to 
participate and did not notify the club this will cause 
your statements to be incorrect.  Please notify Cindi or 
Jamie immediately to make the correction.  
 
2017  Golf Outings..Prime dates are going! 
We are currently booking 2017 Golf Outings and 
Events.  If you, someone you know or the company you 
work for is interested in a golf outing, employee 
appreciation dinner or banquet in our pavilion, contact 
Cindi or Jamie at the club.   
We welcome all opportunities to bid on these events!  
 
Calendar 
The on line calendar is being updated daily as we 
receive outing and event contracts and bookings.  All 
member events are currently being put onto the 
calendar as well.  For the upcoming golf season, we 
encourage you to check this calendar on a regular basis 
to insure your ability to get the tee time you would like 
to have. All events are updated as information comes 
in.  Many of these events are charitable, so if you 
would like to play or sponsor, contact Cindi or Jamie 
and we will be happy to assist you.  

 
Three Clubs and a Putter Tournament 

Weather permitting! 
Saturday, March 4, 2017 

9 am Shotgun, $20 Entry Fee 
Sign up at the podium 

This is open to all players 
 
Email Request 
To those members who are not on our member email 
list, please contact Cindi at the club to be added.  If your 
email has changed over the past year, please call or 
email to update.  Send your current email address to 
csankey@leeshillgc.com, mail, stop by or fax it to the 
club. 
 
2017  Player’s Pass  
The 2017 Player’s Pass is here and can be purchased in 
the Pro Shop.  These make wonderful gifts for all 
occasions.   

                                      
SPCA Donations & Angel Tree- THANK YOU! 
This year, once again, the membership of Lee’s Hill 
Golf Club stepped up and remembered our Furry Little 
Friends.  Thank you.  The donation bin is located in the 
grill for year round support to all of the local Rescue 
Shelters and SPCAs.  
 
Robert E Lee Cup Qualifier 
Two Man Best Ball in the beginning of June will be used 
for the qualifier for the Robert E Lee cup tournament the 
end of June. Be sure to sign up in the pro shop. This date 
will be posted in the foyer, on your calendars and in the 
pro shop.   
 
The Robert E Lee Cup Tournament 

Tentatively set for Saturday, June 
24th, 1 pm Shotgun. The qualifier will 
determine the team that will defend 
our cup.   Let’s wish them luck and 
keep the cup here at Lee’s Hill! 
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